From: (SG)
Sent: vendredi 15 mai 2020 20:08
To:

Cc: GAUER Celine (SG); (SG);

(SG)

Subject: follow-up questionnaire

Attachments: cover letter_AstraZeneca_15052020.pdf;

questionnaire_AstraZeneca_15052020.pdf

Dear ,

In follow-up to our call of 14 May, please find attached a letter by Céline Gauer, together with a questionnaire.

Kind regards

Céline Gauer,

Deputy Secretary-General of the Commission



European Commission | Secretariat-General BERL B-1049 Brussels/Belgium | Tel: +32 2 29

Disclaimer: This is an informal e-mail which should not be registered. The above text cannot be regarded as an official position of the European Commission; any views expressed are exclusively those of the author. It is intended solely for the person to whom it is addressed and may contain confidential information.